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October Half Term 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you for filling out the questionnaire after your parents meeting on Wednesday. Below 

are some of the lovely comments made by parents when asked what we could do to 

improve!  

It is always motivating to get such good feedback and we appreciate you taking the time to 

do so.  

We were also given a few suggestions on what we could improve and we will be addressing 

these if we can. If applicable we will speak directly to the parent or class teacher. We will 

conduct a full parent survey after half term, part of this will include a question on homework 

style and the tuckshop frequency.   

Thank you for your continued support.  

With Kind Regards 

Miss Teresa Phillips and the TWS team. 

 

‘Many thanks to the teacher for her time and her continued support for her time and her 

continued support.’ 

‘Happy with all the teachers, very helpful and dedicated.’ 

‘All good!’ 

‘I am really happy with progress being made.’ 

‘We are happy so far, we love seeing the tapestry updates.’ 

We thank you for your help and patience.’ 

‘Happy about everything regarding my child.’ 
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‘My child loves going to Nursery as she enjoys the different activities they have on offer.’ 

‘My child is very happy and always excited to come to Nursery.’ 

‘I will be very happy if you could always keep this good practice as I find very professional 

what you do.’ 

‘Keep up the good work! 

‘I think all the teachers work well in this school.’ 

‘All good!’ 

‘Enjoy what the school offers.’ 

‘In my opinion, it is a very good school and the teachers make a lot of effort for our children- I 

thank them very much.’ 

‘Thank you so much for all that you do.’ 

‘Very happy!’ 

‘Thank you for taking good care of my child.’ 

‘Many thanks to all the teachers.’ 

‘Thank you for helping him to settle so well.’ 

‘We really appreciate all that you do for our child and for all the kids. Thank you and God 

Bless, you all.’ 

‘Thank the entire Nursery staff for supporting him and all kids in their journey to life.’ 

‘In my opinion it is a very good school and the teachers make a lot of effort for our children.’ 

‘I am very happy with all the work at school.’ 
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